
                   

Join us for a gentle walk around Perry Wood, looking for bird life 

Monday 29th May at 6:30pm,  
meeting in the main carpark 

The walk will be led by Simon Ginnaw, local bird expert and Nature Tour Leader.   

It will be a gentle amble for up to 2 hours, without steep hills.  

Contact sally.evans@kentdowns.org.uk to register interest.  This is a free event.    
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